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26th February 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

As you know we will be opening fully from the 8th March. ‘Thank God’ is what I say. I am, believe it or not, looking forward to normality. 

I want to thank you all for your support.  I also hope you will join me in thanking the staff for their perseverance and for finding new ways of teaching our boys.  I also want to thank the loads for always trying their best.

It has been fairly relaxed in school during the past few months in regard to attendance and uniform.  After the 8th March we will all have to get used to doing things as we used to do them before Coronavirus.

Attendance will be compulsory. I know some will still be reluctant to return and some will have got used to being at home.  However, we will expect all the boys in.  I will try and help anyone who is struggling in this respect.

As regards to uniform I do realise that the boys may well have grown out of theirs.  I also realise that families will have been struggling financially during lockdown and affording a new pair of trousers might not be easy. Therefore, I have decided to get every Parent or Carer a £15.00 Matalan voucher.  I have asked for these to be purchased and hopefully they will be with you next week. This will be for every child in school.

Appropriate kit will also need to be worn in P.E. 

I will be strict on uniform but I hope that the end of all this nonsense is just around the corner.

Yours faithfully





Mr David Kirk
Head Teacher












































Headteacher: Mr. D. Kirk BA (HONS)
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